
Minutes 
CAMDEN TOWN COUNCIL 

ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATION  

December 8th, 2008 

  

The properly advertised and called meeting of the Camden Town Council to consider an 
additional appropriation in the Rainy Day Fund in the amount of $27,000 was called to 
order by President Peter Wagoner at 6:30pm.  Present were Council Member Andy Kelly 
and Clerk-Treasurer Pat Casserly. 

  

Additional Appropriation Resolution 2008-E was presented for consideration.  The 
additional funds are needed for equipment necessary for the wastewater improvement 
project.  This equipment had originally been considered as an alternate in the base bid 
however IDEM requires it to be part of the project.  The motion to pass Resolution 2008-
E was made by Mr. Kelly and passed. 

  

The Council next gave consideration to the 2009 Salary Ordinance.  The Council gave 
thought to various percents of increase and the possibility of including the clothing 
allowance as part of the base salary thus deleting it as a line item on the budget.  The 
Council also discussed the employees’ insurance as part of the overall employee benefit 
package. The Council decided there would be no change for the employees in the 
handling of their insurance for 2009 but a change may be made in the future.  The motion 
was made by Mr. Kelly to allow a 1.5% increase across the board to all employees and to 
move the $350 as a line for clothing allowance from the budget and incorporate it as part 
of the superintendent and assistant superintendent’s salaries.  Motion passed. 

  

Meeting adjourned by a motion from Mr. Kelly at 6:50. 

  

  
Camden Town Council

 
  ____________________________
  Peter F. Wagoner, President



   
  ____________________________ 
  Richard Fite, Vice-President
ATTEST:  
  _____________________________ 
________________________ Andrew Kelly, Member
P.A. Casserly  
Clerk-Treasurer 
 


